

## ES&BG Neighbourhood Plan Steering Team Meeting

1730 Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> November 2022 ([15th November 2022 \(Web view\)](#))

**Present:** Marian Dain; Charles Gillow; Paul Debenham; Simon Willson; John Dain (reporter)

**Apologies:**; Beth Reed; Tony Greener; Gill Lock;

### Agenda

- Agree record of last meeting [11th October 2022 \(Web view\)](#)
- Discuss and agree recommendation to Parish Council (as Qualifying Body for choice of Examiner from short-list provided by B&D BC)
- Any other business

### Status/Decisions/Actions

1. Record of meeting on 11<sup>th</sup> October agreed – has been put up on NP pages of parish website
2. Three candidate examiners suggested by Basingstoke & Deane were discussed on the basis of reviewing examples of examination reports of NPs and discussions with people who had knowledge/experience of them in relation to Neighbourhood Plans
  - Andrew Matheson was not known to anyone we could connect with.
  - John Slater and Janet Cheesley are both known to be supportive/communicative during the process, constructive in their approach but known to work the detail and strike out aspects that are unclear or not appropriate.
  - The team see an advantage for Janet Cheesley in that she is known/trusted by B&D BC and knows their policies and the area well having examined several other plans including several neighbouring our parish (Burghclere, Ashford Hill,...). John Slater has done many plans in Hampshire but none for B&D BC.
  - Conclusion of the discussion is to recommend the PC ask B&D BC to go with Janet Cheesley on the assumption that she is still available as our Reg 16 Consultation ends. Should she not be available then or for some time after, John Slater is seen as a good fallback.
3. Other business
  - Risk review has been updated to reflect the paused B&D BC LPU and concerns over the outcome of the Hathor/Woodside view planning application.
  - Action Log. Updated to reflect that submission has occurred and we will need to respond to the outcome.
  - Accordingly an SG meeting has been pencilled in for 21<sup>st</sup> December @ 1730 to go over the outcome of the Regulation 16 Consultation and any responses we need to make as input to the examination. Physical meeting (with mince pies) at Marian/John house or a zoom alternative:

<https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85058334387?pwd=QVhFUmZlSFU5VkhXUXBkVETjczlpQT09>

Meeting ID: 850 5833 4387 Passcode: 979997

No other business – meeting closed.